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Important Note for the Examination in August 

 

The exam questions for the re-examination in August are similar to those of the exam in 

June. 

 

Learn the content of the lessons very intensively, the passing of your exam depends 

absolutely on it. 

 

If you have any questions about the content of the lesson, contact Mr Maurice Samson, 

email address "maurice.samson@student.jade-hs.de" or ask for his Whatsapp address via 

the email address 
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